
 
 

June 22, 2023 

 

SE-23-00015  
Hallisey 
 

Hello,  
 
The following comments are from Environmental Public Health on SE-23-00015 Hallisey. The applicant 
would be required to protect future drain field and reserve area, as well as meet the requirements of other 
commentors before further disturbance of the soil If there are any further questions or concerns, please 
contact us at environmentalhealth@co.kittitas.wa.us. 
 
 
Best regards,  
 
 
 
 
 
Kim Shilley, Public Health Technician  
P: 509.962.7515 | F: 509.962.7581 | E: kim.shilley@co.kittitas.wa.us  
Kittitas County Public Health Department 
507 N Nanum St Suite 102, Ellensburg WA 98926 
www.co.kittitas.wa.us/health 
Please tell us how we’re doing: KCPHD Customer Survey 
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